Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Division of Recreation and Parks
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Recreation and Parks, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, January 15, 2019, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. (ET) (Presentation at 6:00 p.m.)

PLACE: Gulf Coast State College, Gulf/Franklin Campus, Building A, 3800 Garrison Avenue, Port St. Joe, Florida 32456

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: An opportunity for the public to provide input on the Hurricane Michael recovery efforts for T.H. Stone Memorial St. Joseph Peninsula State Park.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mark Knapke, Park Manager, T.H. Stone Memorial St. Joseph Peninsula State Park, 8899 Cape San Blas Road, Port St. Joe, Florida 32456, PH# (850)227-1327, FAX# (850)227-1488 or email Mark.Knapke@floridadep.gov.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mark Knapke, as listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
